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PCS Revenue Control Systems Inc. Provides Notice of Potential Data Security Incident 
 
ENGLEWOOD CLIFFS, NJ – March 19, 2021 – PCS Revenue Control Systems Inc., a provider of food, 
nutrition and other technology products and services serving K-12 educational institutions throughout the 
United States, today announced that it is notifying some students and families of a situation that may affect 
the security of some personal data.  
 
While there is no evidence of any attempted or actual misuse of personal information in relation to the 
event, PCS is informing potentially affected individuals directly about the event and the steps they can take 
to help protect their personal information. 
 
In December 2019, PCS identified potential unauthorized access to some of its data. PCS immediately acted 
to secure its network and engaged third-party forensics experts to investigate the situation. It was 
determined there was access to a server that included files and records related to certain school lunch and 
meal programs. As part of the investigation, PCS learned that an email account on the PCS network was 
also improperly accessed. Potentially accessible information included student names and student ID 
numbers and, in a subset of cases, Social Security Numbers and/or dates of birth.  
 
The integrity of network systems and the data entrusted to PCS is a top priority. Working with third-party 
experts, PCS conducted a thorough review of systems and processes, and has acted to further strengthen 
existing security systems and processes to help prevent a similar situation from occurring in the future. 
 
PCS is cooperating with law enforcement regarding the investigation and is complying with all relevant 
reporting and notification obligations.  
 
While PCS is notifying potentially affected individuals directly, anyone who believes they may have been 
affected by this situation can contact a dedicated call center at 1-855-761-1064 for additional information.  
 


